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UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA | Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
TWIN CITIES - School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

July 1, 1982

Weldon J. Walker, M.D.

650 Royal Avenue

Medford, OR. 97501

Dear Friend:

In going through one of many piles around my desk, I found, to my
chagrin, your provocative manuscript. I believe you sent it to

me after our March, 1981 symposium in San Francisco.

I think it is still useful and thoughtful and return it to you
in hopes you will get it published.

I guess I believe the tone is excessively suspcious when there is
surely no conspiracy to suppress information ~- just inadequate

surveillance and leadership.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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